
     

 

Dear Parents/Carers and children 

 

Comic Relief 2019 – Friday, 15th March 

 

This year for Comic Relief the School Council will be selling Red Noses 

during morning registration from Monday 11th - Friday 15th March. 

 

Red Noses will cost £1.25 and will be sold on first-come, first-served 

basis as normal.   It would be extremely helpful if the children could 

have the correct change. 

 

Friday 15th March - non-school uniform day  

Children can come to school in their own clothes and bring in a 

donation, however big or small.  We have plenty of Red Nose Day 

sticker to hand out for all donations received. 

 

Each class will be putting aside some time for the children to share 

jokes with each other.  Perhaps they could think of their favourites. 

 

All monies will be donated to Comic Relief. 

 

We are looking forward to having a fabulous and fun day on Friday, 

15th March. 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

 

 

School Council 


